BAITUL.

156-158 Weedington Road
London NWS 4NU T 020 7267 0906 Req. Charity No. 1092673

13 July 2015

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing in support of the planning application made for a Mosque located at
Cherriton, 23-24 queens crescent, London NW5 4EZ.

As you are aware, we have large population of Muslims in Our local community
and our Current mosque at Queens Crescent cannot accommodate all of them at
prayer times .

This facility is very much needed for the local Muslim community and we feel the
approval of the planning application will greatly benefit the community.

On Behalf of K.T.B.A. Mosque

Shahjahan Mohammed
Chairperson



